A Letter to You - Our Loyal Sea Lovers
Dear Divers and Sea Lovers,
We hope that you and your loved ones are coping well with the current global pandemic, whereever you are. We hope you have all the support you need at this time. As you kmow we are following the directive of the local health authorities and government, have closed the dive center premisis and have arranged for a number of our team members to be working from home. With this said, you and your family's health and safety are really important to us. We will continue to operate the elearning and online portion of the courses and have provided special deals to keep everyone active while we stay and work from home.
We will keep you updated on our operations and will be offering more online opportunities to share, including videos, scuba tips, dive destinations and PADI online courses and private virtual classroom sessions to keep you inspired by our blue planet.
On behalf of the Al Mahara team, we would like to thank you for your unwaivering support for small social enterprises like us. We wish everyone and their loved ones to keep good physical and mental health in the weeks to come. We look forward to resuming our operations and taking you to connect with the blue planet at the earliest oppertunity.

Stay well and best fishes,

Kathleen Russell and the Al Mahara Team